
From: Claire Doble
To: Paul Lagrandeur
Cc: Brock Clerks
Subject: Re: To continue a one way street in Beaverton
Date: July 7, 2021 9:24:21 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Ok, I’ll forward to clerks to put on an upcoming agenda.

Maralee or Deena, could the communication below please be added to the next appropriate
agenda?

Thank you so much!

Claire

Claire Doble
Ward 2 Councillor
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-432-3487
cdoble@townshipofbrock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca
This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged,
confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the
person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copy,
distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this email
in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message
and all copies.

From: Paul Lagrandeur <Paul.Lagrandeur@brock.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:52:27 AM
To: Claire Doble <Claire.Doble@brock.ca>
Subject: RE: To continue a one way street in Beaverton
 
Hi Claire,
This should come to us through a request to place on the agenda. Council may want to speak on it or
at least they will ask for a report.
 
Thanks,
 

Paul Lagrandeur
Director of Public Works
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 242 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-432-3487
Paul.Lagrandeur@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca
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From: Claire Doble <Claire.Doble@brock.ca> 
Sent: June 30, 2021 1:20 PM
To: ; Paul Lagrandeur <Paul.Lagrandeur@brock.ca>; Jason
Lapp <jason.lapp@brock.ca>
Subject: Re: To continue a one way street in Beaverton
 
Hi Robert,
Thank you for your email! I will forward this to staff for consideration. I do understand this concern
and I believe there is some merit to considering this option.
Have a good Canada Day!
Claire
 
Claire Doble
Ward 2 Councillor
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-432-3487
cdoble@townshipofbrock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca
This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged,
confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the
person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copy,
distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and all
copies.

From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca <noreply@townshipofbrock.ca> on behalf of ROBERT G SOPER

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 10:52
To: Claire Doble
Subject: To continue a one way street in Beaverton
 
Good morning Claire,
Has there been a previous consideration, to extend North St, north of Simcoe a one way street. It is a
very narrow street, with a dangerous curve at the north end, before turning East. Two cars can not
meet and pass safely. I have had a few close calls. Maybe a balance if considered would be to make
York St. north between North Street and Simcoe Street a one way street heading south, to balance
the traffic. we live at 462 Simcoe Street, the north/east corner of York and Simcoe, and thank you for
supporting our community. Regards, Christine and Bob

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/mayor-and-council.aspx?_mid_=23413
-------------------------------------
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This email was sent to you by ROBERT G SOPE through
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.

https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/

